
HISTORIC FAIRHOPE PRESERVATION COMMITTEE 

Minutes from the meeting of August 7, 2014: 

Present: Kay Marriott, Donnie Barrett, Gary Gover, Harriet Gutknecht, Ross Hobbs, Ralph 
Thayer 

Ordinance: 

Gary Gover checked with Lisa Hanks on the process of the ordinance and found out it was with 
Tim Kant and more input was needed to go forward. He will keep on top of this process. 

Historic Surveys: 

Harriet Gutknecht has been in touch with David Schneider {Schneider Historic Properties, LLC) 
and a meeting for was held on July 31, 2014 with David. Donnie Barrett, Rich Mueller and 
Harriet Gutknecht attended. After much discussion, he understood what our committee wanted 
to do and would send in a proposal for the work to be done in 14 days. Ralph Thayer stated 
that we should include more of the African-American communities in our surveys. 

Grants: 

Harriet will check with the Alabama Historic Commission to see if any grants are available for 
the cost of the surveys to be done in our historic districts. 

A historic homes tour will be held on Sunday, April 26, 2015. 

Web for City of Fairhope: 

Harriet will get with Sherry Sullivan to have information about historic preservation and the 
benefits on the City web page. 

Next Meeting: 

The next meeting will be held on September 4, 2014, at 9:30am at the Fairhope Museum. 
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